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TWO-HUNDRED HIGH SCHOOL 
STUDENTS ATTEND FOREIGN 
LANGUAGE DAY AT LINDENWOOD 

October 1, 2018 

 

Lindenwood University welcomed 200 students from six area high schools on Sept. 27 
for Foreign Language Day. 

Foreign Language Day gave French and Spanish upper-level high school classes the 
opportunity to spend the day with Lindenwood’s French and Spanishdepartments. The 
students spent the morning in language immersion and interacting with international 
students from French- and Spanish-speaking cultures. 

http://www.lindenwood.edu/academics/academic-schools/school-of-humanities/foreign-languages/french/
http://www.lindenwood.edu/academics/academic-schools/school-of-humanities/foreign-languages/spanish/
http://www.lindenwood.edu/files/modules/20181001-two-hundred-high-school-students-attend-f.jpg


“Foreign Language Day was a successful 
celebration of community and multiculturalism,” said Gabriela Romero-Ghiretti, Foreign 
Language program chair.  “French and Spanish majors and international students from 
French- and Spanish-speaking countries presented various activities in the second 
language to the high-school students, showcasing what they will see in our programs.” 

Presenters also provided information about their experiences abroad and how these 
possibilities enriched their college tenure in particular and their lives in general. 

Local high schools that attended were Incarnate Word Academy, Liberty High School, 
Northwest High School, St. Charles High School, Saint Dominic High School, and 
Wentzville Holt High School. 
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